## ARTILLERY AND GUIDED MISSILE CENTER MUSEUM FORT SILL, OKLAHOMA

28 March 1957

Professor Walter S. Campbell School of Journalism Oklahoma University Norman, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Campbell:

Your recent letter and your deep knowledge of the Plains Indians is appreciated here at the Museum. Every bit of information we receive on the subject carries us one step closer to our objective.

Mr. Griswold, the curator, and I plan to be in Norman about 10:00 o'clock on the morning of the 3rd of April and would like to talk with you further about our Museum projects. I'll call you when we arrive to determine when you have a free moment.

Sincerely,

JAMES MARLER Asst Curator

U. S. Army A&GMC Museum